
 

 

Coronation Road, Carrickfergus, 

County Antrim, BT38 7EZ 

Tel: 028 9335 1781 

Email : victoriaprimary@hotmail.co.uk 

Principal : Mr C. Fulton  BA Hons (QTS) 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 15th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that each year group in school, including Nursery, has 
selected a charity that they would like to support throughout this year.  In order to facilitate 
this initiative, a Wednesday will continue to be our charity day.  This year, charity 
donations will be split equally between the identified charities and the school’s own 
donation fund – School Fund.  Children are asked to bring in a small donation on a 
Wednesday for their year group charity.  Class teachers will collect the donations first thing 
on a Wednesday morning.  This is not a competition…a small donation of a few copper 
coins will be more than enough each week.  The children are extremely excited about 
supporting their charities.  We will endeavour to arrange for a visitor from each charity to 
attend school to talk to the children about their work.   
 
These are the charities our children will be supporting: 
 
Nursery AM and PM  Cancer Fund For Children 
 

Primary 1    The Donkey Sanctuary 
 

Primary 2    Guide Dogs Charity 
 

Primary 3    Mid Antrim Animal Sanctuary 
 

Primary 4    Royal Air Force Association 
 

Primary 5    RNLI 
 

Primary 6    Northern Ireland Children’s Hospice 
 

Primary 7    Tiny Life 
 
In future newsletters we will give you a little more information about each of the charities.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to collecting your donations 
from Wednesday 22nd September 2021. 
 
 
 
Mrs J. Orr     Mrs R. Miskelly 
Head of Foundation and KS1  Head of KS2 


